PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR VILLAGE SHOW!

THE 69th MINSTEAD FLOWER, FRUIT AND VEGETABLE SHOW WILL TAKE PLACE IN THE HALL NEXT SATURDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2020!

Bulletin No 3 - 6 days to go!

THE COUNT DOWN IS NEARLY COMPLETE!



We're still on track!
For further information visit the Flower Show Website.

Find out about the **Special Arrangements** we are making this year.

Scan the <u>Schedule of Classes</u> to decide what entries you will be making and read the rules.

Click Entry Form to view and download an entry form.

Please see below for the latest for entries for this speciual year

EXHIBIT ENTRIES

We could do with a few more entries, especially from you children! So do have a go and email your entry form or hand it in to Jo Instrall at Little Thatch no later than this Wednesday 2nd September but earlier if at all possible.

(It will help hugely if you can include your email address and phone number on your entry forms.)

The following classes should be brought to the Hall and handed over to Committee members for setting up as follows:

Classes to arrive 4pm-6pm Friday 4th September

- Class 51 Scarecrows
- Children's Classes 64-49, 72-80 and 83-86 (excluding Sweet Peas in decorated Jam Jar, Heaviest Potato and Onion, Angel Whisper cakes which should be brought in on Saturday)

Class 87-91 Lemon Curd, Jams, Marmalade and Chutney Class 96-100

All other classes to arrive 8.15am-10am Saturday 5th September

• Classes 1-50, 52-62, 63, 70, 81, 82, 92-95

Collection of Exhibits after the Show

The Show will close to the public at 4.30pm and once the Hall is clear all exhibits will be brought out by Committee Members and placed on tables under the gazebos for you to take away.

Please be patient and do not try and enter the Hall yourself.

SCARECROW TRAIL



Exhibitors have been sent the rules for this event - if you can't find them click <u>here</u> to read!

We are running the trail around a small loop of the village, where the scarecrows will be staged statically along our route. This will start from the Hall, go up Seamans Lane, down Bull Lane, back into the village, crossing via the Glebe land into Congleton Close, across to the Village Green, up to the church yard and back up to hall via Lyndhurst Road - about 1.4miles. Very kindly, a number of community spirited residents are helping out with staging our pirates and the Community Shop will be ready to provide you with refreshments.

The Scarecrows will be judged for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place, but we'll also invite the public to vote for their favourite!

The Flower Show Committee looks forward to welcoming as many as possible to this great annual community event!

And a final plea to last year's winners to return your cups if you have not already done so!